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16th May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Tuesday 12th June, Oak Class are going to be having an Arctic Exploration day. 
This term the children have been learning all about the Polar Regions and how 
they are different the UK. 
 
This immersive experience will allow them to explore the culture even further 
through various activities and educational games. We encourage your support in 
making this day special for them by helping to prepare a simple explorer themed 
costume they can wear to school (it does not have to be winter clothes). As part 
of their learning, I would also like to encourage the children to pack a backpack 
with things that they would wear on an Arctic Expedition. Preferably, it would be 
the child packing their bags with your guidance. 
 
During the day, we will also be completing our sandwich project and we are going 
to pack it in our bag for our adventure so can you include a named sandwich tub 
in their bag as well. We will be eating our sandwich at the end of the day.  
 
I look forward to a day filled with learning and fun.  
 
 
Many Thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Megan Lenharth 
Early Years Teacher 
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